
March 11, 2023 
 
Opponent to HB 2264, written testimony only 
 
Respected Chair Gossage, Vice Chair Erickson, Ranking Minority Member Pettey, and Committee 
members, 
 
I am an opponent of HB 2264 as it seems to give the power to the patient, and then take it away; it’s 
quite confusing.  The patient or the patient’s power of attorney should make the decisions on who can 
visit the patient and when.  Whenever possible, keep the language as simple as possible. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Most sincerely, 
Jill O’Connor 
Overland Park, Kansas 


